
 
 

October 17, 2024 
 

Dear Costco Member, 

 
Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased Costco item 
#1850156 - Red’s Southwestern Grilled Chicken Mini Burritos. 

 

 
 

In an abundance of caution, Red’s has expanded its voluntary recall on Southwestern Grilled Chicken 

Mini Burritos due to the potential of Listeria contamination in the chicken provided by one of our suppliers. 
 
If you have any product, do not eat the product; please return it to Costco for a full refund. 

 
Please contact Red’s All Natural service line at 888-522-9408 between 8:00am - 5:00pm (Central) if you 
have any questions. 

 
We apologize for any inconvenience this recall may have caused. 
 

Thank you, 
 
Brent Heldt 

Director of Quality Food Safety & Regulatory Compliance 


